
Books to read
This half term we will be using
lots of books to support our
learning. If you don’t have these
books at home, you can use the
QR codes below to watch them
on YouTube.

Summer 1
In phonics, we will be
learning about alternative
ways to represent some of
the phonemes we already
know. Please continue to
read and support your child
at home.

In maths we will be learning about numbers to 20. Children will count to
and from 20, looking at the numbers that come before or after a given
number. They will also look for patterns in counting which will help them to
count beyond 20. At home you could play games where children move
along a number track. We will be looking at adding and taking away and
exploring ways to do this as well as solving problems involving these
operations. We will return to learning about shapes – making patterns and
pictures and looking for 2D shapes within 3D shapes, as well as learning
about shape rotation. At home you could look for shapes in the
environment and talk about their properties.

Travel

Our topic is ‘Travel’. We will be finding out about different
types of transport, both nowadays and from the past. We will
find out about seaside holidays from the past and how they
have changed over time. If you have any photos of seaside
holidays, please send them in for us ☺. Our final week will be
an Elmer week, when we celebrate our differences. Please
look out for a letter about an Elmer dress up day that week!


